Northern Hills Men’s Club meeting minutes from 2/23/17
Meeting held at Charlie’s Pub & Eatery

Present: Bob Schmidt, Bruce Miller, Joe Fischer, Troy Faber, Eric Karow, Geoff Wilson, Josh
Woricek, David Hintz, Mike Sick, Steve Jorgenson.

Treasure’s Report: Mike Bruesewitz. Checkbook balance - $1246.24.

e Fall banquet food and beverage cost was $900.00.

¢ Membership dues will remain $75.00.
New board members for 2017: Geoff Wilson and Todd Wickre.

¢ Duties: Geoff and Todd will help with events.

o David Hintz is elected to Vice President - Bob Schmidt is the President.
Pro Shop update: Mike Manahan.

Mike Manahan couldn’t make this meeting due to a death in the family. He will forward
event dates to us ASAP.

Steve Jorgenson will email updated board contact list to all board members.

Construction on new buildings is scheduled to begin this fall.

The board voted to pay for two new shrubs on the 16" tee box - cost estimate is $60.00
to $80.00.

Potential work day will be scheduled for mid April with the focus be on tree (seedling)
planting.

Two new fairway mowers have been purchased for the course this year.
Ice Breaker will be held Friday April 7 - confirmed location is Soldiers Field.
Board will discuss menu and other details at the March meeting.

Also, the board needs to confirm at the March meeting that dues will remain at $75.00
for 2017.

Next meeting is scheduled to be held at 7pm Thursday March 23 at Northern 19.






